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Wirral Council election May 4th, elect your hard-working Green team

Listening to you and 

taking action

Unlike Labour councillors 

who are forced to toe the 

party line, Green 

councillors are free to vote 

in residents’ best interests.

You hear from Kieran, 
Ruth and Jo all the 
time. Ask yourself 

which team keeps in 
touch all year round? 

A strong track record

Our streets are cleaner, safer 

and better looked after thanks 

to the year-round work of 

Kieran, Ruth and Jo. 

Electing all three of us means 

we can do even more for you.



60 seconds with Ruth Molyneux

Why are you standing for election? I love this area, I’ve lived in and around
here for more than thirty years. I feel connected through my children,
grandchildren and husband who have all grown up in Bromborough and New
Ferry. Through talking to residents, friends and relatives here I’ve learnt what
people want from the council. I would relish the opportunity to be the strong
voice that people expect from their elected representative.

What would you like to achieve? I feel strongly about defending the local services that people love and
rely on. As a Green Party councillor I would be able to speak up for these much valued services. I’ll also
be promoting policies for a fairer, greener Wirral.

What’s special about our area? The love and pride that people have for the communities that make up
our ward really inspires me. I want to work hard for them to achieve the neighbourhoods that they want
for themselves, and their children and grandchildren to grow up in.

What do you like to do in your spare time? I enjoy long walks with my dog Doti in the lovely open
spaces that we have in this area. I also enjoy trips to the theatre, live music venues and local pubs.

Kieran, Ruth and Jo are making a “clean campaign”
promise. We hope all parties join us in committing to
a truthful and honest campaign this year without
attacking others or being dishonest.

If you hear something that doesn’t sound true about
Kieran, Ruth, Jo or the Green Party, it probably isn’t.
We are very proud of our record here. Please contact
us if you have any concerns about what you read or
hear.

Kieran:   07513 535 509    kierangmurphy@mail.com
Ruth:   07954 849 012     ruth.molyneux@sky.com

Jo:   07970 075 704     jobird@wirral.gov.uk 

As you may know, Bromborough library closed last October due to cuts
imposed by Labour and Conservative councillors in last year’s budget. This
year, all political parties, except the Conservatives, voted to save libraries,
leisure centres, youth services and play schemes at budget committee.

Councillor Jo Bird says, “Greens had five clear priorities for the budget:
protect valued frontline services, improve provision for the most vulnerable,
cut pollution, reduce pay inequalities and no compulsory redundancies. Not
only did the budget meet all our priorities but we also secured a better
outcome for vital environmental services including recycling and street
cleaning. I’m proud that the nine-strong Green group played such a positive
and constructive role in agreeing this year’s budget.”

Green wins also mean better funding for street cleaning and recycling

Jo speaking up at the 
budget meeting


